
 

 
 
 
 
                             For additional information, please contact Supt. Barb Rains at 815.469.9103 

 
In personnel matters, the Board 

• accepted the resignations of Ann Baud and Becky Honchar; 
• approved a FMLA request; and 
• approved the employment of Debra Small as a lunchroom supervisor. 

 
In other matters, the Board 

• recognized the Town Center Bank and the Frankfort Lions Club for their generous donation 
of school supplies; 

• approved the 2016-2017 Board Goals for Student Achievement; 
• approved the first reading of Board Policy 1:10, 1:20, 1:30, 2:10, 2:70, 2:130, 3:10, 3:30, 

4:80, 5:150, 6:100, 6:235, 6:255, 6:260, 7:10, 7:270, 7:280, 7:285, 7:340, 8:90 and 8:110; 
• approved the purchase of three replacement copiers from Proven Business Systems; 
• heard a presentation on District 161’s 2016-2017 tentative budget; and 
• began a discussion on student assessments which included parent participation. A follow up 

to the discussion is being developed and will be shared early next week. 
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